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Clubs

All clubs will continue this week without a break until Friday 6th July. Fees are due for both gymnastic clubs for this term and will be £15.
[image: image5.jpg]


Parents in Class sessions also continue with a writing focus on:

Tuesday- Robins & Toucans 2:40-3, Owls 2;55-3:15.
Thursday- Toucans 2:40-3, Kingfishers 2:55-3:15

Please join us for these sessions.
Swimming

All children will be going swimming every Tuesday starting tomorrow (5th June). Please make sure you arrive at school promptly, as coaches will need to leave school at the start of the day, to ensure everyone gets a 45 minute session in the pool. The cost of each session will be £1:50 each week or alternatively, if it makes life easier, you can send in £9 tomorrow to cover the cost of all the sessions. Swimming sessions actually cost the school over £5 per child per week (a total of £30 for the term) and so we already heavily subsidise this activity. 
Your support with this is vital to maintain whole school swimming in the future.
Advanced warning

Term dates for 2018/19 and 2019/20 are already published on our website www.tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk for those of you who are looking ahead and booking holidays. 

Government guidelines now make it absolutely clear that Headteachers may not grant any leave of absence unless there are exceptional circumstances. As a result, all holiday requests will be unauthorised unless exceptional circumstances can be given. 

Attendance penalty notices (fines) are once again being issued by the Local Authority of either £60 or £120 per child, per parent for people who remove children from school for family holidays which are more than 3 days (even where attendance has been exemplary previously). These fines double if they are not paid within a short period. We wanted to make all our parents aware of this so they are not ‘caught out’ by hefty fines (up to £480 for a family with only 2 children quickly rising to £960 if not paid promptly) 
In addition, all staff can honestly see the impact of the ‘lost education’ experienced by those who have holidays in term time. 

Change of address

Please remember to keep us up to date with any changes in address or phone numbers that you might have. This information may be needed in an emergency and it is vital 
that the information we hold is current- thank you!

Little visitors

Head lice are at large in school again! Please help us by checking your child’s head weekly with a comb and conditioner.

Summer’s here! 
As the warmer weather continues it is important for all children to bring in water bottles/ additional drinks so that they do not become dehydrated. Sun hats are also recommended. We are not able to apply suncream to your child so advise you to apply before they come to school.
The warmer weather may also encourage more walking/ cycling to school and ease the congestion around our school.

Dates:
5th June

Swimming begins

Y6 Church Schools Festival

Bags2School

6th June

Race Night

8th June 
PTA meeting

21st June
Outdoor Learning Day

5th July 

Y5/6 Aladdin

13th July
Sports Day

16th/17th July
Key Stage 2 


Production 

18th July 
Y6 Leavers Trip

20th July 
Leavers Assembly 9:15 

End of school year

4th Sept
Start of the new academic school year!
